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With the new Health Order in place, all staff are asked to work remotely for the next two 
weeks at a minimum. There is no problem with going into campus and getting supplies 
or other things you need, but unless there is something that requires you to be on 
campus, please avoid coming in. The requirement of checking in 
with valsec@unm.edu is still required and very important. 
  
A number of classes will continue on campus through Thursday, Nov. 19. Work 
necessary to support academics is approved, but most of the administrative staff are 
working remotely including Finance, HR, and Admin services.  
 
IT will have one person on campus, custodial and maintenance will have a rotating 
minimal schedule, and police will reduce staffing on campus. Once classes are 
converted to remote, most buildings will be locked and alarmed and will require 
someone to escort you into the building. Please anticipate working remotely after 
Thanksgiving. 
  
In Student Services, Hank Vigil and one other staff member will be on campus until 
Thanksgiving and working with students by appointment only. After Thanksgiving break, 
Student Services will be working remotely. For students to set an appointment, they 
need to call 925.8560. If you have any questions, please reach out to Hank. 
  
Please be safe. 
 


